Lake and Lake Reclamation Committee Meeting
March 3, 2022
Attendees: Michael Lynch, Maria Lynch, Barry Silbiger, Joanne Machalaba, John O’Connor, Michael Freedman, Gerry (Skipper) Primavera, Scott Rothbart, Gideon Van Heerden

1. Boat Day discussion – Volunteers required for helping with the lines on of the signup days.   Please email Mike or Barry
a. No List
b. Barry working on the streaming
c. 2022 Sticker on the badge is good enough for proof of dues payment
d. Need to look at the Dock spacing on the new A-Dock.  The old A dock had a one foot separation on Beach 1 side.
2. Motions
a. Motion for Guscos landscaping to install the bulkhead -Motion passed unanimously
b. Motion for game fish – motion passed unanimously
c. Motion for Feeder fish – Motion passed 7 Yea -2 abstention 
i. Question for the fishing club why the change from 50-50 minnows and bluegill to 90-10?  OIC requests a representative of the fishing club be presence at  committee meetings.  
ii. Since all fish will be purchased from Zetts, the two motions will be condensed to one motion with the appropriate funds and finding lines identified.
3. Alum – Pricing from Chemtrade doubled increase from $40/dry ton to $80/dry ton.  WML uses approximately  55-60 dry tons per year.   Mike L. will research other companies and a motion will be presented at the April meeting.
a. Barry S. will talk with Kurt to find out what is left in the tanks and when do we need the first delivery.
b. We may not need the acid in the Alum with current conditions of the lake
4. SEAS – Hold harmless needs to be forwarded
Adjourned 8:44pm

Submitted by – Barry Silbiger
Co-Chairmen – Michael Lynch & Barry Silbiger
Approved: Joanne Machalaba - OIC
